
05 December 2023 

Our Ref: FOI 215 

Request 

We received your request on 15 November 2023 for the following information: 

- The number of correspondence, including telephone calls, letters and emails,
received by Antrim NIHE office from each of the 5 MLAs for South Antrim in the last 12
months.

- The number of correspondence, including telephone calls, letters and emails,
received by NIHE maintenance department from each of the 5 MLAs for South Antrim
in the last 12 months.

Your request has been handled under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 (FOIA). 

Our response 

Unfortunately we are unable to provide any statistic for telephone calls received as this is not 
recorded on systems.  

NIHE can provide a collective overall figure for letters and emails received from the 5 MLAs 
in South Antrim in the last 12 months (please see below). Unfortunately we would not be 
able to provide a breakdown for South Antrim and Maintenance due to the way records are 
kept. 

Trevor Clarke – 164 
Steve Aiken – 19 
Pam Cameron – 28 
Declan Kearney – 34 
John Blair – 20 

This concludes our response. 

https://www.nihe.gov.uk/about-us/data-protection/privacy-notice



